Sent: 17 July 2017 15:5

To: Planning

Cc: dianmpneorourke_
paul

Subject: 2017/3575/T

Dear Planning Department,

A request has been submitted by our neighbor at 64 Parliament Hill, NW3 to remove a large tree which is likely to
shortly be damaging our property at 39 Tanza Road. The branches are now touching our building and gutters. | have
enclosed a photograph. The roots of this tree are most surely undermining the wall which separates the gardens of
64 and 39. So- we are completely in favor of removing this tree. It has not yet reached its mature height and is in an
inappropriate location.

Please allow its removal.

Additionally an application has been made for the reduction in size of a pear tree in 62 Parliament Hill which garden
also abuts our property. | have enclosed a photograph showing how its branches and branches or smaller trees
impede the passage to the front entrance of our garden flat. No doubt the roots of these trees are causing or will soon
cause damage to the wall.

Please allow this tree to be severely reduced in size or removed.

Please contact me for any additional information at the email address here or by telephoning _
Thank you,

Marilyn Gasparini
Owner 39 Tanza Road. NW3









